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Notice: The Rye Water District will be performing their semi-annual water main flushing 

starting April 1 2020 to May 15 2020 for the purpose of removing sedimentation build-up and 

disinfection of the water mains. You may experience low pressure and/or discolored water 

periodically from this procedure. A low dose of chlorine will also be added for disinfection, 

you may notice the smell of chlorine. Additionally, due to the present circumstance flushing 

that was performed during night hours to reduce service interruptions will be performed 

during daytime hours to reduce staff fatigue. Questions & Concerns call- Superintendent Arik 

Jones (603) 817-1344. You may also visit our website calendar (www.ryewaterdistrict.com) 

for additional information on specific dates & areas of flushing. 

http://www.ryewaterdistrict.com/

